Leigh on Mendip First School

working together to achieve our best

Newsletter 27 - 12th June 2020



This week we have some photos of learning happening in school and at home. Year 1 children have been making tree spirits out of clay and natural objects found in our environment. We've left these temporary sculptures in the school grounds for the younger children to find. Reception children have been studying life cycles; they have made beautiful sparkling caterpillar puppets, painted butterflies and have decorated tiles. Owl Babies children have also been extremely creative after reading the story Zog. We have also had some lovely work sent in from home; including some writing and poster making. Seth wrote to the queen and received a letter back!

Mrs Phillips

School notices

We will soon be putting out an advert for a new Midday supervisor, to start in September.
 More information to follow.

Thank you! A huge well done to Maddie Brooks who sold her old toys. She made £47 which she has donated to school funds.











Leigh on Mendip First School

working together to achieve our best

Newsletter 27 - 12th June 2020























